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In Memory
of
F. W, (Bill) Schmidt, 1929-1982

.
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F. W. (Bill) Schmidt, 1982 President of the Texas Mosquito Control Association
(TMCA), suffered a fatal heart attack on 3 April 1982. In addition to being a very
active member in TMCA for many years, Bill served for over 25 years as a sanitarian in
the San Antonio Metropolitan Health District, retiring in 1980 as the District’s Chief
Sanitarian in charge of vector and rodent control. Since his retirement, Bill and his
wife, Anna, lived near Austin, TX. He was employed as a sales representative for both
Public Health Equipment and Supply Co. of San Antonio and West Distributing Co. of
Fulshear, TX. Aside from losing their President, the members of TMCA also lost a
great and true friend whose jovial, good natured presence at TMCA functions will be
sorely missed.

J. K. Olson



